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Salute 2013: October 28 thru November 8
Use the pull-out center section for the forms mentioned below)

The Salute Photo Contest Deadline is OCTOBER 4. The Official Rules

and Entry Form is again included in this newsletter. We know everyone takes
pictures. Choose your best shots and enter the contest. Electronic submittal is
preferred. Winning photos will be published in the Salute issue of the Springfield
Business Journal and $400 in cash prizes will be given to the winners at the
Salute Banquet on November 7. All photos will be on display that evening.

Career Days Speakers will visit area high schools and middle schools during
the two weeks of Salute 2013 as well as throughout the school year. If you can
spend an hour discussing your career with eager young people, use the form

in the pull-out section to indicate your preferences or call KATHY at 862-1313
(kathysca67@gmail.com) — she will work with your schedule and it will be time
well-spent.

THE SALUTE KICK-OFF MIXER & PROCLAMATION CEREMONY WILL BE
4:30 TO 6:30 ON TUESDAY, OCTOBER 29 AT FARMER’S PARK. GUIDED
TOURS (HARD HATS REQUIRED) OF NEW CONSTRUCTION WILL BE
AVAILABLE. THE PROCLAMATION CEREMONY WILL BE AT 5. ALONG
WITH REMARKS FROM LOCAL VIP’S, THE THREE FINALISTS FOR THE
SCA PROJECT TEAM OF THE YEAR AWARD WILL BE ANNOUNCED.
COMPLIMENTARY HORS D’OEUVRES AND A CASH BAR WILL BE
AVAILABLE.

The Annual Awards Banquet will cap Salute 2013 activities on Thursday,
November 7 in the Ramada Oasis Grand Ballroom. Jennifer Jackson,
publisher of the Springfield Business Journal will serve as our MC this year. The
25 sponsoring organizations will recognize and present awards and honors,
including Developer, Project Team, Craftsman, Superintendent and Women
of the Year. Please call 862-1313 if you know of other honors which should
be recognized. Sponsor a Table for a chance to showcase your company and
show off your creativity (see the flyer in this issue for more details). Please
contact Sheryl at 862-1313 (sherylletterman@gmail.com) to sponsor and
decorate a table for only $49.

The Springfield Business Journal will publish the special “Salute to Design

& Construction” supplement in the October 28 issue. The amount of space
dedicated to Salute coverage depends on how much advertising is sold. SBJ
representatives will be calling you soon to place an ad in this special edition. Be
sure to ask for special Salute prices. Take advantage of this opportunity to
show your support for your organization, our industry and the annual “Salute to
Design & Construction.”

HELP CELEBRATE: If you have a marquee sign please recognize the Salute to
Design & Construction during October and/or November. Call us when your sign
is ready and we’ll come take a picture.



